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 I support the IDEA of the tax to help the ODFW accomplish it's goal of game and fish 

management. However I strongly OPPOSE the idea that any left over funds be 

allocated to the general fund.  This measure is flawed in that respect because the tax 

may bring in 1M and they set the DEPT budget purposely well below this estimated 

amount to fatten the general fund. Every Oregonian knows that the hatchery program 

is in dire straits along with game management and can use EVERY dollar they can 

get. Rewrite it and try again cause can not trust you with our monies.  


